Jerrel Kruschke, PE
Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer
M v Department of Public Works Timothy J. Thur, PE
1 Infrastructure Services Division Infrastructure Administration Manager

February 8, 2023

5th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #221570
INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON WEST NASH STREET
AT NORTH 85TH STREET

Dear 5th Aldermanic District:

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control. Our
traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a sight obstruction exists on the
southeast corner of the intersection in the form of a bush that reduces the safe approach speed and
thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend
the installation of the yield control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health
Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

7

Ke¢in\J,Muhs, PE, AICP
City Engineer

So. SCRurt
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February 8, 2023

5th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #221570
INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON NORTH 85TH STREET
AT WEST VIENNA AVENUE

Dear 5th Aldermanic District:

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control. Our
traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on the
southeast corner of the intersection in the form of bushes and a house that reduce the safe approach
speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety,
recommend the installation of the yield control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health
Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Kev#i. Muhs, PE, AICP
City Engineer
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